AB 899:

Confidentiality of
Juvenile Records

AB 899 is a new California law that took effect on January 1, 2016
and protects all youth, regardless of immigration status, from
having their juvenile information and records shared with federal
officials, including immigration authorities, without state court

authorization.
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What does AB
899 do?

Prohibits probation
departments from reporting
youth in their care to federal
immigration officials unless the
juvenile court has authorized
sharing of information, after
considering the best interests
of the youth

Clarifies that no one can share
juvenile records and
information (including the
youth him/herself) with federal
officials, including immigration
officials, without prior court
authorization
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